
 

 

To, 

Corporate Services  Department, 

BSE Limited, 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Tower, Dalal Street, 

Fort, Mumbai 400001. 

 

Scrip Code: 512047 

 

Subject: Unaudited Standalone Financial Results for the quarter and half-year ended 30th September, 

2024 

Pursuant to Regulation 33 of SEBI (Listing Obligations & Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 we 

enclose the following: 

Unaudited financial results of the Company along-with Limited Review Report issued by Statutory Auditor 

of the Company for the quarter and half-year ended 30th September, 2024 under IND-AS, which have 

been approved and taken on record at a meeting of the Board of Directors of the Company held on 14th 

November, 2024. 

The above information is also available on the website of the Company https://www.ricl.in/  

 

Thanking you, 

For Royal India Corporation Limited, 

 

Mr. Nitin Gujral 

Managing Director 

DIN- 08184605 

 

Date: 14.11.2024 

Place: Mumbai 

https://www.ricl.in/
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